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Medical Policy Updates Effective May 3, 2021 

 

  

The JHHC Medical Policy Advisory Committee (MPAC) has approved changes and additions to our medical policies. 

These changes will go into effect May 3, 2021. 

 

    View the Medical Policy Updates  
 

Changes and additions this quarter include: 

 Hospice and palliative services 

 Genetic testing 

 Preventive health guidelines 

 Nutritional assessment and counseling 

 Expanded access and compassionate care 

 Bariatric surgery 

 Implanted devices for hearing loss 

 Chiropractic services 

 Noninvasive Testing for Liver Fibrosis 

 Exhaled Nitric Oxide Measurement for Respiratory Disorders 

 

To view the full descriptions of these policies, please visit the Medical Policies section of the JHHC website on or after 

the effective date or call Provider Relations at 888-895-4998. 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/policies/medical_policy_updates/eff_may3_2021
https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/policies/medicalpolicies_disclaimer.html

